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What to look for this month:
Minutes of the November meeting.
Annual Holiday Party
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dates to remember for the rest of the year
Annual Holiday Party
December 11th (Wednesday) at the Iowa River Power Co. in Coralville.  Arrive around 6pm and pay at the door.
Regular Meeting for December at Pizza Ranch in Iowa City at 7pm. December 3rd , Tuesday .
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	



Minutes of November Meeting:
Aerohawks 
General Meeting
November 5, 2019
Meeting brought to order by President Lance Meyer @ 7:00 PM at the Pizza Ranch in Iowa City.
Treasurers report from Mary Curtis
                            Motion to accept – Tom Peters
                            2nd – Roger Schultz
                            Accepted
Lance asked if any changes seen to the minutes
None seen
                            Motion to accept – Roger Schultz
                            2nd – Rich VeDepo
                            Accepted
OLD BUSINESS – 
Swap meet update – We have been getting reservations rolling in. VIP spots are filling up quickly. Please see Lance Meyer for reservations. Everything is set up and a go for our location at the Marriott. If anyone has any ideas for use of extra space, please see Marc Niehus.
Discussion revolved around some sort of raffle.
Motion by Lance Meyer to spend 300 dollars for a raffle plane.
1st – Bill Lee
2nd – Roger Schultz
Passed
The Fun Fly was fantastic. Thank you very much Marc Niehus for organizing.
Thank you very much for the participation at the Float Fly.
Dave Petsel is checking about using the lake again. He will let us know.
NEW BUSINESS
Gary Kleinmeyer brought forth information regarding the Air Show committee. Tom Peters handed out a survey to be filled out for events. The Air Show will be on July 12th, 2020. Please make sure to touch base with a committee member to sign up for an event. See them also if you want to know the events.
Next meeting will involve the vote for the Board members. Make sure to attend.
Marc Niehus will be sending out the E-Vite for the Christmas Dinner. Please watch your emails for the invite. Dinner being held on December 11th.
We reviewed dues and reminded everyone of the due date.
Meeting adjourned @ 7:54 PM
Motion – Kevin Malamphy
2nd – Roger Schultz
Accepted

Last Radio Flyer of the year.
Thank You Aerohawks for your support
Marc taking over in 2020.
Bernie
Info officer
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